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Teacher’s Page


Please remember to check it out.





I try my best to keep my Teacher Page as updated as possible.  If you want to know what the students are doing every week, what is due, or any useful websites for projects, they are all found on my page.  Your child doesn’t even have to tell you what we are doing; it is all available at a click of a button!





May and Math


Study, study, study!  Assessments approaching!





In the month of May students in Grade 5 Hale will be finishing up their last unit on Statistic and Probability. The following three weeks will be mainly focused on getting the students ready for their provincial assessment which will begin at the end of the month. I strongly encourage students who need extra help to stay on most Mondays from 3-4. I also encourage students to take advantage of the Mathletics online program that the school has purchased to enhance their math skills. 


~Mr. Flynn











What’s Happening the Month of May?


Students get lots of days off this month!





Spring showers bring May flowers, and can you believe that we are here already?  The first of May!  Wow!  Only two more months to this school year and it makes me wonder, where has the time went?  





This month, our lucky students will have several days of holidays to recouperate from all their hard work this year. The students will be off May 2nd and 3rd as it is the Teachers’ NBTA meeting and Subject Council Day.  Later, on May 21st, the students have another day off for Victoria Day weekend.  





In class, we are finally finishing up with the Ancient Egypt unit that the class has been working on since our last major projects on the medieval times.  We continue to work away in our French units trying to prepare for next year as many of the students are enrolling in the Late French Immersion Program for their grade 6 year.  If they do no use French, they will lose it.  It would be a help if you promote them to watch some French cartoons or listen to French radio now and again to help them hear the language.  This will help with their transition next year.





In Literacy, we are finishing our Humour Unit and working on persuasive writing pieces.  This is a technique they will use for many years to come so it might be a good idea at the end of the year to save their graphic organizers they use for this project to help them next year in their English Language Arts program.
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